

T. 01400 272422F. 01400 273780F. enquiries@swracade

E. enquiries@swracademy.orgW. swracademy.org

21st October 2022

Dear parent/carer,

One of the high points in our school year is when we welcome OAP residents from the local community into SWRA to share Christmas celebrations with our pupils and staff. This is a tradition we have tried to maintain since our opening in 1961 and, having been forced to cancel for the last two years as a consequence of COVID 19, we are delighted to be able to hold our Christmas party once again this year.

In order to be able to provide Christmas presents for our local residents we are asking for donations of small gifts from staff and pupils. Suggestions for suitable items include gloves, scarves, slipper socks, festive food items, crossword/puzzle books, toiletries etc. These can be handed in at school reception and will then be wrapped in readiness for the festivities on 12th December.

We appreciate that everyone's finances are being squeezed at the moment, but would be very grateful for anything you are able to contribute. Thank you, as always, for your generosity.

Yours sincerely,

All at Sir William Robertson Academy



